The Grace Lutheran Church Vision Board met on July 15th, 2015 at the home Deb Stang. Members present were Greg Ackerson (facilitating the meeting), Jessie Crooks, Mark Hellmann, Doug Hanson, BreAnn Haugrud, and Deb Stang. The group enjoyed a delicious meal and had good conversation regarding the ongoing projects in Haiti.

After dinner, we continued the meeting with a Vote for Vice President of the Board. Greg Ackerson was unanimously voted in as Vice President. Jessie Crooks will continue on as Secretary. Tari Yates is the current Vision Board President.

The board planned out the hosting of the Fellowship Time on July 19th between services.

The group then discussed the difference between Missional and Mission and how we as a church can be more missional. We also discussed how Grace can further grow and direct future Mission Trips. We then discussed the abandoned Haiti Orphans and how to best explore long term sustainable support in Williamsburg Haiti.

The meeting closed with a time of prayer.